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The Krakow Convention Bureau has served as our central point of contact and
has been instrumental in helping to make our upcoming conference a success.
The Convention Bureau’s assistance to our organization for the sourcing
of hotels, event venues, cultural activities and transportation has been

extremely valuable.

We were very pleased with the high level of support provided for organizing
appointments and site visits for our recent planning visit to Krakow. In fact, this
high level of attention and service was a key decision factor in our selection

of Krakow as the destination for our 2017 conference!

We appreciate the complimentary and independent advice and we value
the Convention Bureau’s strong connections with local suppliers, especially

with Krakow’s academic and cultural community.

Karan Spanard
Conference Manager

Manhattan String Quartet



